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INFORMATION 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Senate Bill 11 requires all school campuses to have a safety audit walk every three years.  
In order to fulfill Senate Bill 11 requirements, Beeville ISD had 11 staff members trained 
by the Texas School Safety Center on how to administer a safety audit and to compile a 
safety audit report.  Beeville ISD safety audit teams administered a safety audit walk for 
A.C. Jones High School, Learning Resource Center, Thomas Jefferson Elementary 
School, and Hampton-Moreno-Dugat Early Childhood Center from January – March 
2008.  During the 2006-07 school year, audit teams completed safety audit walks on 
FMC, R.A. Hall, and MJHS and submitted the reports to the Board of Trustees in June 
2007.  
 
Senate Bill 11 requires that the safety audit report be submitted to the Board of Trustees 
for review.  Attached are the four audit reports completed spring 2008. 
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RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
None 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
None    


